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April 21, 2022 

Tom Ketterer 

Division of Administration  

Director Office of State Purchasing 

Re: Bureau of Family Health-Partners for Family Health Communication and Media 

Services RFP# 3000016362 – Cancellation  

Dear Mr. Ketterer: 

After careful consideration it has been determined that cancellation of solicitation, 

#3000016362 is necessary and in the best interest of the State. The reason for this 

cancellation is that the Louisiana Department of Health, Bureau of Family Health 

together with The Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and 

Children (WIC) are no longer requiring the supplies, services, or major repairs. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly L. Hood, JD, MPH 

Assistant Secretary, OPH 

Louisiana Department of Health 

John Bel Edwards 
GOVERNOR 

Dr. Courtney N. Phillips 
SECRETARY 
SECRETARY

State of Louisiana 

Louisiana Department of Health 
Office of Public Health 




